
2025.8.1.

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

We would like to inform you that our branches and showrooms will be

closed for summer holidays as follows:

August 13th (Wednesday) - August 15th (Friday)

Osaka Office and Showroom

Tokyo Office and Showroom

Nagoya Office and Showroom

We will respond to any orders or inquiries received during the holiday

period from Friday, August 18th onwards.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your

understanding.

Sincerely yours,

UNION Corporation Japan
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